
 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE USE 

March 30, 2017 

 
 

CONTACT:  

 

Christa Lawrence, Marketing Specialist, Mundelein Park & Recreation District,  

847-388-5455, clawrence@mundeleinparks.org  

Myra Tatarowicz, Recreation and Program Supervisor, Mundelein Park & Recreation District,  

847-388-5490, mtatarowicz@mundeleinparks.org 

 

Learning Center Preschool Open House  

Education through recreation 

   

MUNDELEIN, Illinois—Mundelein Park District (www.mundeleinparks.org) and its Learning 

Center Preschool invite all interested families to its Open House on Thursday, April 20 from 6 

pm to 7:30 pm. Meet the staff, tour the facility , ask questions and discover all the great 

things that the Learning Center has to offer. The programs are for ages 3 to 5, including half-

day pre-kindergarten. They are designed to provide education through recreation and give 

children the opportunity to grow emotionally, intellectually and socially. The facility includes 

age-appropriate outdoor play equipment and extended class times.  

– more – 
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“Our goal is to prepare your child for their first elementary school experience,” said 

Myra Tatarowicz, Program Supervisor, “by developing their self-confidence, independence 

and cooperation skills.”  

The Open House is free and all ages are invited. Learning Center Preschool is located 

at 1016 Diamond Lake Road, between Route 45 and Routes 60/83, in Mundelein. Parking is 

available across from the facility. 

For more than 30 years, Mundelein Park District’s Learning Center Preschool has been 

part of the community, offering children the opportunity to prepare for their first elementary 

school experience and grow emotionally, intellectually and socially. Registration for the 2017-

2018 school year is now open with classes starting the week of September 11. Those residing 

in Park District boundaries are eligible for Mundelein resident tuition rates and convenient 

payment plans are also available. For more information, call 847-388-5490 or visit 

http://mundeleinparks.org/facilities-parks/learning-center/.  
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